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OFFICE OF THE CHIEF OF POLICE

November 27, 2012

National City Rotary Club
P.O. Box 986
National City, CA 91950

Dear President Jackson,

On behalf of the National City Police Department, I would ke to thank you for your
generous donation of school supplies for the elementary schools within the City of
National City. Through your generous donations each year, you assist in the
advancement of our local children in their education by providing basic materials needed
to complete class work.

Each year the National City Police Department continues to advance its mission of giving
back to the community by providing what we can in time of hardship to members of our
commupity. Through these programs, We have seen many lives changed for the better
and it would not be accomplished with out your generous assistance. The goal of the
National City Police Department is to continue to make a difference in the community.
With the help of dopations from caring organization such as the National City Rotary
Club, we will continue to see improvements.

Thank you again for your generous support, commitment and dedication to our
community.

Sincerely,

Adolfo Gonzales, Ed. D
Chief of Police
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